
亚利桑那州(亚省)华人华侨联合总会 
 

ARIZONA CHINESE UNITED ASSOCIATION 
 

 

 
www.azchinese.org             Mail Address: ACUA, P. O. Box 6054, Chandler, AZ 85246 

 

亚省华人华侨联合总会向海地特大地震发动侨胞捐款的倡议书 
ACUA Advocates Donations to Earthquake Victims in Haiti 

 

 
As most of us are no doubt aware, Haiti was struck by a catastrophic 7.0 earthquake on 
January 12, 2010. More than three million of Haiti’s nine million people have been 
affected, with many homeless and some still trapped in debris. The United Nations (UN) 
is calling for international support, and suggests that the most helpful contribution at this 
early stage is monetary. 
  
Arizona Chinese United Association (www.azchinese.org) advocates donations to 
earthquake victims in Haiti. Individuals are encouraged to continue to work directly with 
the charities of your choice. Organizations, associations, and business units are free to 
pursue your own actions as you feel appropriate. 
  
Contributions may be made in many ways, including online or by phone. You may 
designate that your donation be used specifically for Haiti relief efforts. Please feel free 
to check the newspapers for more information and charitable organizations helping with 
the relief effort. Here are a few now accepting donations on behalf of the Haiti 
earthquake relief effort: 
 
American Red Cross: www.redcross.org 
CARE: www.care.org 
International Rescue Committee: www.theirc.org 
Save the Children: www.savethechildren.org 
World Vision: www.worldvision.org 
  

Thank you for your care and generosity in response to this crisis in Haiti. 
 


